
 
 

 

 

Via email to Amber.allen@austintexas.gov 

 

 

May 24, 2021 

 

 

Ms. Amber Allen 

Historic Preservation Society  

City of Austin  

 

Re: 1601 Canterbury Street, Austin, Texas – Request for Rescheduling of May 24, 2021 

Hearing 

 

Dear Ms. Allen: 

 

I am writing on behalf of Ms. Amanda Estrada who is the occupant of 1601 Canterbury Street, 

Austin, Texas.  It is my understanding that this property is scheduled to come before you this 

evening for consideration on whether or not the house may be demolished. 

 

I represent Ms. Estrada who resides at 1601 Canterbury Street, Austin, Texas.  The property was 

in Ms. Estrada’s family for over 50 years, and she believes the house carries significant historical 

value to the City of Austin.  Ms. Estrada was notified of today’s hearing and she reports that she 

received this notice of Thursday of last week.  I just became aware of the hearing this past 

Friday. 

 

I am respectfully asking that today’s hearing be rescheduled to allow Ms. Estrada ample 

opportunity to gather her documents proving the property’s historical significance and provide 

these documents to you at your next hearing.   

 

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Bret C. Doyal 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bret C. Doyal 
Attorney and Counselor at Law 

 
Veronica Esquivel 

Legal Assistant  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2901 Bee Caves Road, Box L 
     Austin, Texas 78746 

Telephone: (512) 297-5516 
          Facsimile: (512) 320-9974 
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